Library Report #2

The library has been very well since the last time I met with the council. Getting orders in has been slow but they are arriving. There have been a few times I missed work due to medical issues that I got resolved and my health is back to normal.

As of a couple weeks ago, the bathroom is back to being a fully functional restroom again. Thanks to Charlie and his crew for making that happen.

I was speaking with Missy and she said she ordered a couple picnic tables that would fit underneath the gazebo. Also, this coming week we will be going over the library report together because there are somethings I'm able to answer to as of how many patrons I have monthly, things like that.

I also have been trying to keep up with the library's emails. I printed out a few training dates to follow up on. I'm just waiting for the council to hire a new manager. Speaking of hiring, Missy and I were talking about hiring an assist for the library. I'm starting to get over whelmed trying to keep up with patrons and all the emails etc. here at the library.

Before I started working here at the library, there has been a couple computers ordered and the one I have is not the right one. So now it's a searching game to find where the library computer is placed. That means I can't hook up the brand-new scanner for our archive grant for our elder use. Also, I have a new printer, scanner, copy machine that I also need to hook up, but very unusual due to the wrong equipment.

I still am taking requests for books and DVDs. Since we are the only place that rents out DVDs I'm getting more DVD requests than books. I also have a big shelf in the porch full of free books so please spread the word to all the book readers.

REBECCA HILL LIBRARY